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Compassion for others should always be a factor in our decisions. There is a 

difference between discriminating out of intending to exclude others because they are 

not valued and having discernment as to what are appropriate reading materials are 

for our valuable children, regardless of race or gender. As a survivor of childhood 

sexual exploitation, I believe that sexually explicit materials should not be made 

available to children, as it contributes to sexual grooming ,so I am opposed to this bill. 

I am also opposed because it does not allow voters to weigh in on the matter. 


